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November 19, 2013

Richard Kelley, NCGA President
National Cotton Ginner’s Association
P.O. Box 2995

Cordova, TN 38088-2955

Subject: Supporting NASS Cotton Ginning Survey — Docket Number 0535 — 0220
Dear Richard,

Thank you for your recent letter supporting the Cotton Ginnings Program. The Cotton
Ginnings Survey is extremely important to our program and your assistance in
encouraging support to the gins who participate in the biweekly survey is essential to
our program. We appreciate the assistance The National Cotton Ginners’ Assocation
(NGCA) provides NASS.

Please give me a call if you have any questions or concerns.
All my best,
Angie Considine
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